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Mr. Chairman,

I have the honour to speak on behalf of the Non-Aligned Movement.

The Non-Aligned Movement has been following this item with high interest
and believes that respect for the rule of law at the national and international levels is
essential to maintaining international peace and security and achieving
socioeconomic development.

The Non-Aligned Movement reiterates its position that it is indispensable to
maintain the balance in developing the national and international dimensions of the
rule of law. We continue to believe that the rule of law from the international

dimension needs greater attention by the Organization. The Charter of the United
Nations of 



cornerstone of the rule of law at the international level. In this regard, it is
essential that Member States remain committed to a rule-based regime in

the conduct of their respective relations with other Member States.

Mr. Chairman,

The NAM Members will be engaged in the debate of the Sixth Committee on
the subtopic identified in resolution A/73/207 entitled "Sharing best practices and
ideas to promote the respect of States for international law". The Movement
reemphasizes that the principles and rules of international law are indispensable in
preserving and strengthening the rule of law at the international level. Therefore, the
Member States of the United Nations should renew their pledge to uphold, preserve
and promote the purposes and principles enshrined in the Charter of the_United
Nations and international law, with the purpose of further advancing towards the
achievement of full respect of international law.

The Movement recognizes the serious danger and threats posed by 



The Non-Aligned Movement underlines that close cooperation and
coordination among all principal organs of the United Nations is highly
indispensable in order to enable the Organization to remain relevant and capable of
meeting existing, new and emerging threats and challenges. Nonetheless, the
Movement reiterates its concern over the continuing encroachment by the Security
Council on the functions and powers of the General Assembly and the Economic
and Social Council by taking up issues which fall within the competence of the latter
organs. The Security Council should fully comply with the international law and the
United Nations Charter.

Mr. Chairman,
The General Assembly must play a leading role in promoting and coordinating

the efforts towards strengthening the rule of law. However, the international
community must not replace the national authorities in the task of establishing or
strengthening the rule of law at the national level, but only to provide them with the
necessary support at their request.

The Movement recognizes the importance of national ownership in rule of
law 



The Non-Aligned Movement condemns any attempt to destabilize the
democratic and constitutional order in any NAM Member State.

The Non-Aligned Movement reiterates its position welcoming the General
Assembly's adoption of resolution 67/19 on 29 November 2012, which, inter alia,
accorded to Palestine the status of non-member 


